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ACKNOWLEDGMENT N\
Dear Friend:

I wish to acknowledge receipt of the wanuscript which you
submitted for consideration for our volume in preparation,
THE SPIRIT OF THE FREE.

Many thousands of writers are sending us material for con-
sideration. All of them are eager to be published in this
important book. il

But I want you to know that your work is getting my per-
sonal consideration. I will inform you of my decision at
the earliest possible moment.

¥ Lowane
(VLN 'S

‘ Editor
The Haven Press, 55 West 42nd St., New York 18, N.Y.



